
 

 
 

INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED DUMPING OF 
WIND TOWERS EXPORTED FROM THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA AND 

THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA 
 
 

Application for extension of time for submission 
 
 
The Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) has considered the request from 
Win&P Ltd Ltd (Win&P) asking for extension for the submission of the exporter 
questionnaire in regards to the wind tower investigation. 
  
The Commission has advised Win&P it is prepared to grant a extension to Thursday 
7 November 2013. 
 
The Commission has also advised Win&P that it must submit a complete submission 
by this date and will need to be available for a verification visit from the Commission 
commencing Monday 25 November 2013 or within the weeks following before 
Christmas. 
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